
The Small Business Administration (SBA), in consultation with the Department 
of the Treasury, is providing this guidance to address borrower and lender 
questions concerning forgiveness of Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) 
loans, as provided for under section 1106 of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security Act (CARES Act), as amended by the Paycheck Protection 
Program Flexibility Act (Flexibility Act).

Meadows Bank strives to keep its Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) borrowers 
up to date with the latest news, changes and amendments to the program 
rules and requirements. The following frequently asked questions (FAQs) on 
the PPP, dated August 4, 2020, can be viewed here.
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